
From: jim warrender [mailto:tangletag@hotmail.com]  
Sent: 23 December 2014 11:34 
To: Mark Goadby 
Cc: lynda.ashmore@googlemail.com; swb@ridleymarreco.co.uk 
Subject: Re: Yorkshire County Cat Club 
 

Dear Mark 
  
Sorry to mess you around but could we change the wording of our proposal, please, as 
follows :- 
  
“It is proposed that the operations of the Supreme Cat Show are separated from the 
Company by incorporating a new private limited company with share capital which will be a 
wholly owned subsidiary. 
This would have the effect of isolating any financial risk on either the parent company or it’s 
subsidiary as the two companies would be treated as separate legal entities”  
  
Kind regards 
  
Jim Warrender 
Hon Secretary 
  

 


